
NSW RSL Women’s Auxiliary Newsletter

RSL Central Council of Women’s Auxiliaries compiles a Newsletter of events as supplied by 
each Auxiliary. All Auxiliaries are invited to send items of interest to be included in 
Newsletter

The Newsletters will be published 3 times per year in April, June and October.

All items for inclusion in the Newsletter must be received at Central Council by March 15th, 
May 15th and/or September 15th.

Please address all items for inclusion to
Hon. State Secretary
Central Council of Women’s Auxiliaries
ANZAC House
245 Castlereagh Street
SYDNEY  NSW  2000

Please complete the order form below if you wish to order, or if your subscription has 
expired

It would facilitate distribution if your subscription could be paid yearly.

               Cost 1 x 3 copies per year - $6.00         (GST and Postage included)

NEWSLETTER ORDER FORM

Auxiliary

Number of Copies per Issue

Amount Included

Return to:
Honorary Secretary
CCWA
ANZAC HOUSE
245 Castlereagh Street
SYDNEY  NSW  2000


